
 

 

 

  
17th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,   
  
We are delighted to invite you to our GCSE results day celebrations on Thursday 22nd 
August.  Students are invited to come to OT’s where GCSE and BTEC results will be available for 
collection from 9:30am until 11.00am. After this, we will make their grades available on 
Go4Schools.com and a copy will be sent out in the post.   
 
If your child is not able to collect their results in person but would like you to collect them on their 
behalf, you will need to bring photo identification and a signed note from the student giving you 
permission to do so.   
 
Our independent careers advisor, Rachel Watson, will be in the academy on results day and 
available to offer advice and guidance to those students in need of support.   
 
If you haven’t done so already, we would really appreciate donations of school uniform to pass on 
to other families. A large black box will be available on the day to drop uniform, shoes, bags and 
revision guides into. Thank you in advance for your support with this.   
 
We hope that you continue to enjoy your summer and we look forward to celebrating your child’s 
achievements on 22nd August.  
 
Yours sincerely,   
 

V Stolworthy  
  
Ms V Stolworthy  
Vice Principal  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


